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D CARGILL SOUTHAM
1070 BLEURY STREET

MONTREAL

March 23rd 1938.

Dear Dr. Douglas:

Anent the conversation 
that took place last evening at dinner, and 
the views privately expressed by yourself,
I believe the enclosed poem illustrating a 
certain point of view will not be amiss.

I dislike intensely any­
thing of an anonymous nature, but the enclosed 
diatribe seems to hit the mark.

Yours very sine

Principal L.W.Douglas, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Quebec.


